
Page 1 of 1 
 

Reference:   FOI.3378.20 

Subject:    Dental contracts 

Date of Request: 15 June 2020 
 

Requested: 
 
Enclosed are the data regarding the number of contracts held by dentists in each Local Health 
Board as presented by the Welsh Government for 2019.  
 
I wonder if you could provide me with the same data at the Unitary Authority level for your Board.  
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) is unable to provide the information requested as the 
UHB did not publish the data provided and are therefore unaware of the information used to 
calculate each category. 
 
We would therefore recommend that you redirect your request to the Freedom of Information Team 
in NHS Business Services Authority (BSA), who published the original data and may be able to help 
you with your enquiry. The web link to the FOI request page has been provided:- 
 
https://applications.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/FOI/initRequestForm.do 
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